
Neubert, Pepe & Monteith, P.C. expands office space in
Fairfield
June 19, 2014 - Connecticut

The law firm of Neubert, Pepe & Monteith, P.C., currently with offices in Fairfield, New Haven and
White Plains N.Y., has expanded their Fairfield office located at 2150 Post Rd. The firm doubled
their square footage, now enjoying larger office space and updated amenities. Neubert, Pepe &
Monteith has had a local presence in Fairfield County since 1996, establishing an office within a few
years after their founding in New Haven in 1993.
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